
            

            

     

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Newsletter Autumn 2 2023 

During Friendship and Anti Bullying Week, all our pupils were involved in activities to learn 
about building positive relationships.  Pupils worked with friends from other classes and 

local primary schools to develop communication and friendship skills.  
 
 
 
 

Friendship and Anti Bullying Week  

Our primary pupils developed their turn taking, sharing and communication skills. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Expressive Arts Week 

Our EYFS and primary children ‘wowed’ their audiences with a wonderful Christmas Nativity. 
It was lovely to welcome parents to our Willow Campus.  

 
 
 
 

Our senior and Sixth Form pupils took part in activities, which involved cooperation, listening 
and team building. 

 
 

Our wonderful choir made their debut at the Winter Gardens for the Blackpool Music 
Service’s Annual Christmas Festival.  

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sixth Form H have taken part in volunteering activities at Christ Church, Thornton. They 
helped to clear the leaves from the church grounds; set tables for evening groups and put 

food parcels together for people who were too poorly to go to the shops.  
 

 

Red Marsh Christmas Dash  

We were very proud this term when 
our Sixth Form and senior students 
performed at the Winter Gardens in 
front of a huge audience. You were 

all amazing! 
 
 

 



 

 

 

A huge thank you to all our parents, carers and 
friends who sponsored our pupils to take part in the Red Marsh Christmas Dash. All monies 

raised will go towards equipment for our outdoor areas. 
We raised over £900! 

Thank you  
 

Well done to all the pupils who have achieved their reading/sharing certificates. This is 
for reading/sharing books at home with their families. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Star of the Week  
30th October- 3rd November  Mathew- Oak 

6th-10th November  Johnny-Buttercups, Luke-Blossom 

13th-17th November Parissa- 6FV, Joshua-Blossom , Alfie- Maple 

20th- 24th November  Tom-Oak 

27th November- 1st December Jackson-Oak 

4th- 8th December  Scarlett-Blossom 

11th-15th December  Jameson-Oak, David-Oak, Denton-Tulip 

18th-22nd December  Willow- Buttercups 

Website 

We have launched our brand new school website. We are hoping this will be more accessible for parents 

and carers to find information and reflect the recent changes to our wonderful school. 

Communication Home 

Parent App has now ceased.  All Communications from the school office will now be through the  

School Spider App.  

 

Showbie will continue in the New Year for home learning and home-school diary communications.  

Facebook  

As well as our information letters and newsletters, the school has an information page on Facebook, 

which is updated regularly.  We appreciate parents taking the time to like our posts and make positive 

comments.  However, it is important to note that Facebook is not a means of communicating with 

school.  The purpose of our Facebook page is to provide information about school.   Our Facebook page 

can be easily accessed through a smartphone or directly through the school website home page 

www.redmarsh.lancs.sch.uk. 

 
All pupils have worked very hard this half term, 

meeting many of their personalised targets 
through our exciting curriculum.  

 
I am, as always, extremely proud of all the pupils 

and staff at Red Marsh School.  
School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 9th January 

2024 
Enjoy spending time with your families this 

holiday.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Jenny and the team 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


